
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 30, 2013 
 
Mr. James Sorrells 
Hot Springs Regional WWTP 
320 Davidson Dr. 
Hot Springs, AR  71901 
 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Tracking Number AR0033880, AFIN 26-00145,  
 Deficient Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sorrells: 
 
The Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) submitted for the February and March 2013, 
Monitoring Periods, Discharge Number 001-A has been received by the Department.  
Upon review, I noticed that you failed to submit parameter values for Nitrate plus nitrite 
total 1 det.(as N), Overflows, and Overflow volume (SSO volume, CSO volume).   
 
Please provide the missing parameter values in the highlighted space, print your name 
and telephone number, sign, and date each DMR.  These corrected copies should be 
received by the Department by May 15, 2013.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please include your NPDES Permit Tracking 
Number AR0033880 and AFIN 26-00145 in any written correspondence to this 
Department. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630 or 
you may e-mail me at layher@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

April Layher 
 
April Layher 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 

 


